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Special assistance to the fronkli=SW 

The General Assembly, 

&?f?.Q..i_g its resolution 45/224 of 21 December 1990, 

hav-i.nq-co.nsicier& the report of the Secretary-General 11 on special 
assistance to front-line States and other bordering States, 

Reaffirming the provisions of the Declaration on Apartheid and its 
Destructive Consequences in Southern Africa, contained in the annex to its 
resolution S-11/1 of 14 December 1989, ifi particular paragraph 9 (e) thereof, 
in which the States Members of the United Nations decided to render all 
possible assistance to the front-line and neighbouring States to enable them 
to rebuild their economies, which had been adversely affected by South 
Africa’s acts of aggression and destabilisation, and to withstand any further 
such acts, 

Aware that the continuing existence of the apartheid system in South -- 
Africa aggravates economic and social problems confronting the front-line 
States and other neighbouring States, 

E9tjng the evolving situation in South Africa, 
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Conscious of the urgent need and responsibility of the international 
community tv address the problems affecting the region, 

Mindful of Security Council. resolutions 568 (1985) of 21 June 1985, 

571 (1985) of 20 September 1985 and 581 (1986) of 13 February 1986, in which 

the Council, inter alia --e requested the international community to render 

assistance to the front-line States, 

1. Fxoresses its apgtec.iat.iGn to the Srcretary-General tar his efforts 

regarding assistance to the front-line States; 

2. Notes with auureciation the assistance being rendered to the 

front-line States by donor countries and intergovernmental and 
non-governmental organizatic ::s; 

3. Expresses its dee&?c.pncern about the adverse effects of past acts of 

aggression and continued destabilisation undertaken directly or indirectly 

through surrogates against front-lice States ar,;i other rxi~3hbouring States: 

4. Notes with concern thst the violence in South Africa diminishes 

prospects for peace in the entire southern African region: 

5. Stronsly.urses the iotticzat iona! community to continue to provide in 
a timely and effective mtihnCr t:z t’in.:!~-:i.:, material and ti.Bc!:r.ical assista:.::*-- 

necessary to enhance the individudl and cclle;tive cap&city of the front-line 

States and other neighbou:ing Ststtls t L\ withstand the effects of econo.mic 

measures taken by South Africa, or by the int.ernational community aqninst 

Luth Africa, iJi dccutddnce with their nat.iOnal and regional pidnS and 
strategies; 

6. Requests the Secretary-General and organisations and bodies of the 
.ci~&4?&l$~t&?Ib..ayrteul tL.ras~d.tc..such- MqMofE- t4f--&&bi~~-a+ might be 
foEtbCWdB$frc2m irMLYidual States or-- SW- appreprfate tktbr8g~oriaf 

orqanfzrrmis * 
.-. 

..bliii firitli&r~ ui$e.s..al I .StAtki and intergdk~rnawkal .&& 
non-governmental orgsnizations to respond favourably to such ceguests: 

7. meals to all States and appropriate intergovernmental and 

non-governmental organizations to support the national and collective 
emergency programmes prcpdted by the front-line States and other neighbouring 

States to overcome the critical probiems arising from the situation in South 
Africa, taking into account the special circumstances of the most affected 
countries; 

8. &TJl’JeS t 3 the Secretary-General to report. to the General Assembly ,?t 

its forty-seventh session or. the progress ma& in the imp3emcatation of t.bc 
presefit rciJclut.ior;. 


